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Workshop on “Integrated Solid Waste 

Management in Egypt” 

 The Dean of the Faculty of Engineering in 

Benha is honored to invite you to attend a 

workshop under the title of “Integrated Solid 

Waste Management in Egypt” that will be held 

on Monday, 19/11/2012 at the Great Hall of Celebrations. 


